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    INTER-OFFICE MEMO
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To: 	Phil Mann
From: 	James Lovvorn Interim Deputy Fire Chief	
RE:    Speed Cushions/Pillows on NW 7th Place

I met Engine 4 at 3400 Northwwest 7th Place on October 8, 2013 and had them navigate the speed cushions/pillows that are in place between 34th street and 36th street on 7th place. Engine 4 was able to navigate through these devices without slowing down significantly. The exception to this is when on street parking is allowed close to the devices. If these devices were to be funded and installed there should be no on street parking allowed close to the devices. Public works would have to determine the distance to prohibit on street parking.
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